Janet Mason

From: Kathy Connelly

Sent: Thursday, July 06, 2017 1:59 PM

To: Janet Mason

Subject: FW: Shell Station at Ironwood and AT Liquor License Transfer
Attachments: Shell Station 07062017.JPG

Kathy Connelly, City Clerk
City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Boulevard
Apache Junction, AZ 85119
kconnelly@ajcity.net
480-474-5061

Mondayv-Friday 7am-6pm
Closed Fridayvs and holidays

From: Dave Zellner

Sent: Thursday, July 06, 2017 1:12 PM

To: Kathy Connelly

Cc: Kimberly Wilson

Subject: FW: Shell Station at Ironwood and AT Liquor License Transfer

Kathy, Don’t know if you can share this with the council but it does look better. Dave Z

Thank you Kimberly.

From: Kimberly Wilson

Sent: Thursday, July 06, 2017 11:59 AM
To: Dave Zeliner

Subject: Shell Station

Update. Junk is gone, nice and clean. He will be taking care of the facia issues very soon.

Respectfully,

Kimberly Wilson

Senior Code Compliance Officer
City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Blvd

Ph (480) 474-5109

Fx (480) 982-7010
kwilson@ajcity.net

Office Hours:
Mon — Thurs from 7 a.m. to 6 p.m.
We are closed on Fridays.
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